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Early Bird Registration Packets for the 2021-
2022 School Year – Early Bird Registration 
packets went home last week in the weekly brown 
envelopes. Packets are due back by April 16th for 
the Early Bird tuition rates. 

 

3K & 4K Registration 2021-2022 – 3K & 4K Early 
registration will be open until April 16th. Please 
contact the school office for a Registration Packet. 

 

 

A total of $373.00 was raised by the students 

during the Penny Wars for the new Prairie du 

Chien Park & Recreation Dog Park.  The top 

fundraising class was 4th grade which raised  

$99.68! 

Great Job everyone!!  
 

  

Middle School students helping the  

Kindergarten class color eggs. 

 

  

From the Principal 
 

Dear families, 
 

Be still and know that I am God 
Psalms 

 
April is here and it is that time of year again-
Enrollment Time! Forms have been sent out and 
we look forward to serving you and your family 
again next year. 

 
Kindergarten screening is coming up April 14th. If 
you have not signed up or know someone that 
needs to sign up please call the office to set up a 
time. We are excited to see our 4K students 
moving on up to Kindergarten! 

 
April 16th we are going to dust off our 
cowboys/cowgirl boots for our Break the Code 
day! Please send $1.00 to support our Casa 
Hogar program. 

 
I am so proud of our students for raising $373.00 
for our Prairie Du Chien Dog Park. Thank you and 
I hope you all enjoy the dog park this summer! 
 
Dress code has been a discussion again-We 
have an expectation here that SHORTS are NOT 
to be worn until you hear from me. When I give 
the date to wear shorts, please remember NO 
ATHLETIC SHORTS!  Tank tops need to be two-
three fingers wide. NO SPAGHETTI STRAPS! 
 
I also talked with the students today about 
wearing sandals-WITH backs. NO FLIP FLOPS 
are to be worn at school. 
 
Thank you for choosing Prairie Catholic School! 
 

Principal Spindler 
 

 

   

 

 



 

 

Kindergarten Screening - Prairie Catholic will 
host Kindergarten Screening on Wednesday, 
April 14th. Please call the school office to set a 
time for your child to participate.  Please feel free 
to share this date with anyone that you believe 
would be interested. There will be no 4K class 
this day. 

 

 

 

 

THINK SPRING! 
 

 

 

 

 

   

Coming Home Today 
Below is the information coming home this 
week. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school office.  
 

 Newsletter 
 

Upcoming Events 

April 11th – First Holy Communion – 2nd 
grade – St John’s Church 
April 14th – Kindergarten Screening  
April 16th – Break the Code day – Cowboy 
Day - $1.00  
April 16th – Early Bird Registration form 
due to the office  
April 19th – Art Culture Club – Japanese 
Theme – after school     
                                                                         
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prairie Catholic School 

Mission Statement 

To form Catholic leadership through 

academic excellence, personal 

relationships with Christ and Christian 

service! 

 

                      
 

 


